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LLLC LEADER AGREEMENT

As a member of the La Leche League Canada not-for-profit corporation, and in representing La
Leche League Canada, I will comply with the La Leche League Canada By-laws and Policies. I
will resign from this position if for any reason I find that I can no longer represent La Leche
League Canada in accordance with this agreement, and I will discontinue use of the designation
“La Leche League Canada Leader”.
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